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Your readers may like to know that the University of St Andrews, Scotland (UK), will shortly be
making an appointment in the Department of Social Anthropology, School of Philosophical,
Anthropological and Film Studies, to be taken up in September 2012. It is hoped to attract an
Andeanist anthropologist with an interdisciplinary turn (e.g. ethnohistory and/or language).

  

Initial expressions of interest may be sent to Tristan Platt, Department of Social Anthropology,
University of St Andrews (tp@st-andrews.ac.uk).
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